To whom it may concern,

Members of the Senior Commission recognize the financial benefits of the merger. However, we have
some concerns that need to be addressed.

- Equal representation on the new commission
- Commission should meet during the day as most seniors are reluctant to drive at night.

- Meetings should be held at the senior center so seniors can advise the commissioners of
any concerns

- Establish a senior advisory board that reports to the commission.

- Request a 9-person commission with 2 aiternates verse a 7-person commission with 2 alternates.

Sincerely,

Norma Sokolski

Senior Commission Chair




